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VILLAGE OF CHESTER BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, on April 9, 2018, at 6:45 p.m. at the Village Office, 47 Main Street in 

the Village of Chester, the Board of Trustees of the Village of Chester, Orange County, New York will conduct a 

public hearing regarding the proposed Village Budget for the 2018-2019 fiscal year, at which time and place all 

interested persons may appear and will be given an opportunity to be heard either in support of, or in opposition to, 

the proposed budget. 

 

 The full text of the Proposed Village Budget, is filed with, and is in the custody of, the Village Clerk at 47 

Main Street, Chester, New York, is posted at said office, and may be examined by any interested person during 

regular business hours at the above address up to and including 4:30 p.m., on April 9, 2018.  

 

BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE  

VILLAGE OF CHESTER, NEW YORK  

Rebecca Rivera 

Village Clerk  

Dated: March 13, 2018 


